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GENTLE REMINDER!

If you are planning to attend, please RSVP (as noted in the invitation)
for our Summer Picnic and General Meeting by the end of the day on
Wednesday, July 11, 2018.

THANK YOU!!!
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River Friends of the Library

You Are Invited
To Our

Summer Picnic and General Meeting
July 18, 2018
6 p.m. to 8 p.m.
At the Russian River Senior Center
15010 Armstrong Woods Road, Guerneville

Bring a dessert or an hors d’oeuvre. Main course
and drinks will be provided. Meet us outside by the
Marshall house in the picnic area.

Come Join the Fun
Bring A Friend/Meet a Friend

Please RSVP by July 11
To Ursula Nibblett at 869-9537 or email at
ursula_nibblett@comcast.net

Agenda for The Meeting Will Be Sent Out
Prior To The Picnic.




